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Hansen, Edward J., EMNRD; Hack Conder 
ROC - BD N-18 BGT (1 R-500) Potential Groundwater Impact 
BD N-18 BGT (1 R-500) Site Map.jpg 

Mr. Glenn von Gonten, 

Rice Operating Company (ROC) hereby notifies the NMOCD of groundwater impact at the BD N-18 BGT (1R-500) site, 
located in Unit N, Section 18, T22S, R37E. A near-source monitoring well confirmed impact to groundwater from the 
former below grade tanks (BGT). The installation of an up-gradient monitoring well also confirmed groundwater impact 
from an unknown source up-gradient of this site. Depth to groundwater at this site is approximately 101 ft below 
ground surface (bgs). Please contact Hack Conder at (575)393-9174 if you have any questions or require any additional 
information. 

Thank you. 

Katie Jones 
Environmental Project Manager 
RICE Operating Company 
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